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Declaration of the number of packages of medicines sold on the Belgian market (FAMHP 
financing act - article 17, paragraph 4). 
New submission method via web application and new limit date of August 31 2020. 
 
Dear sir, dear madam, 
 
Article 17, para. 4 of the law dated March 11, 2018 (financing of the FAMHP), appearing in the  
Belgian Legal Gazette dated March 26, 2018, regulates the annual contributions for the packages of 
medicines to finance the tasks of the Federal Agency for Medicines and Health Products. 
 
For 2020, every marketing authorization holder of medicines, with the exception of homeopathic 
medicines, must submit a declaration at the latest by April 30, 2020 of the number of packages 
(including free samples) that were sold on the Belgian market in 2019. 
 
Important information 
To make registration and processing of the declarations easier, the declarations will be made via web 
application from 2020 and no longer by e-mail or post.  The FAMHP is developing and testing this web 
application and plans to start using it on June 25, 2020. 
 
Every entity subject to contributions will receive an e-mail or letter wit login information and 
instructions. 
The FAMHP requests that you no longer submit declarations by e-mail or post. 
 
Because the web application will only be operational on June 25, 2020, the deadline of April 30, 2020 will 
lapse.  The new final submission date for the declaration is August 31, 2020. 
 
 
The amount and the mode of payment will be sent later by the FAMHP. 
 
If you do not submit a declaration by August 31, 2020, the FAMHP will officially set the contribution and 
additional sanctions are possible. The financing law dated March 11, 2018 provides for this in article 17 
and article 41. 
 
Thank you in advance for devoting your attention to this letter. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Budget and Management Control Division 
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